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31st October 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Poppy Appeal 2023 
 
Our children will be selling poppies every day from tomorrow until Friday 10th November to 
raise money for The British Legion.   
 
If you would like your child to buy one during break times, we would ask for a donation of 
50p per poppy and request that no more than 2 are purchased on any one day.  
 
Please be aware that we will not be able to give any change as the British Legion 
supply sealed collection boxes. 
 
Alternatively, if you would like to donate directly, without receiving a poppy, you can use 
the link below: 
 
https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/get-involved/ways-to-give/donate 
 
Many thanks for your support. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Mrs H West 
Headteacher 
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